
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Almost five years ago, Summit View High School was lucky enough to find Aaron Beck 
when we were looking for someone to help us with our outdated and crashing database 
program. Aaron was a godsend. He is knowledgeable, responsive, and reasonably priced 
– a really important criteria for our small public alternative high school. 
 
Building on his already created School RecordKeeper program, Aaron was able to 
customize a database program that meets the unique needs of our school. After 
completing the “remodel” for us, he continues to be available to add capabilities and 
make changes as we ask for them. 
 
One of the things that is really unique about the way Aaron works is his ability to listen to 
what we need and create solutions for us. I have brought in teachers, secretaries, 
counselors, and of course, myself and our principal to describe to Aaron what they want 
to do with the program, and he makes it happen. He is very keen on observing users 
working with the program so that he can program user-friendly features for them. 
 
Another plus about working with Aaron is his accessibility. I can text him and he’s back 
to me within hours, sometimes within minutes. We have worked in person, through e-
mails, and through phone calls. He can fix things and make adjustments remotely. At 
least once, he’s “taken over” my computer remotely so he could see what I was doing and 
help me fix a problem. 
 
Summit View High School is very pleased with the service we have received and 
continue to receive from Aaron Beck. I would highly recommend him as an extremely 
competent, creative, and flexible resource for a school or company’s database needs. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Claudia Anderson 
Assistant Principal 


